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Mr. Harry Kasparian 
Chairman, Parish Council 
St. Gre ory the Illu inator 
Armenian Apostolic Church 
110 Main Street 
Haverhill, Mass. 01830 

Dear Mr. Kasparian: 

February 11, 1975 

The Diocesan Council considered your letter o£ January 
18, at its recent session and decided to give some special 
consideration to the difficulties facing your parish at the 
present ti e. 

The Council determined, therefore, to reduce your assess­
ent obligation in 1975 from $3,750.00 to $3,000.00, which was 

the amount of your parish's assessment in 1974. 

e hope this will ease your burden sufficiently, and 
that you will aintain a schedule of regular remittances to 
the Diocese. 

mk 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 
Primate 



110 Main S-t'l'eet t-lave'l'hill, Mass. 01830 

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian, Primate 
Diocese of the Armenian Church of America 
630 Second Avenue 
New York, New York 10016 

His Grace: 

Tel. 617 37'2-9'2'27 

January 12, 1975 

The'assessment for our parish has been increE~sed 

for 1975• As you know we have not yet completed payments on 

our 1974 assessment. With the added problems we have facing 

us in 1975, we are requesting a reduction be nwde in our current 

assessment. 

Prayerfully, 

~s~n~ 
Chairman 


